
 

 

 

Omamari Windfarm Development update by 

Tilt Renewables 

Meeting: Council Briefing 
Date of meeting: 2 December 2020 
Reporting officer: Gavin Dawson, Governance Advisor  

Purpose/Ngā whāinga 

Representatives from Tilt Renewables, the developers of the Omamari Windfarm development 
project, will provide the Council with a presentation on the most recent activities and progress of 
the project.  

 

The presentation will made available after the briefing on 2 December 2020.  

 


